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Friday 15th September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This term the children in Year 3 and 4 will be learning about the Ancient Egyptians.  We 
have arranged to take the children on a visit to Leicester Museum on Thursday 12th 
October 2023. The children will have the opportunity to explore all of the displays in the 
museum and also take part in a workshop about Egyptian Mummies.   
 
We will be travelling by coach and will leave school at 9am. We will return to school by 
3pm.   
  
The cost of the trip is £14.61 per child.  If you are entitled to pupil premium this trip will 
be half price. Please see the school office if you want to check if you might be eligible. If 
you have any issues or challenges with paying then please speak to your class teacher. 
 
The deadline for payments to be made is Friday 6th October 2023. Please make payment 
using the SCOPAY system, cash will not be accepted. 
 
Children are to wear full school uniform for the trip. Please ensure they have a coat with 
them according to the weather on the day. 
 
All children will require a packed lunch on the day. Please send in your child’s lunch in a 
disposable bag.  
 
Children who receive free school meal’s can be provided with a packed lunch. You will 
receive a separate link, via email, for you to book your child’s lunch for that day. If you 
do not complete the link then no packed lunch will be ordered and you will need to send 
your child to school with a lunch for that day. 
  
Note: Please make sure you arrive at school by the time specified. To ensure the comfort 

and safety of all children, departure will not be delayed for late arrivals. In addition, 
coach companies have other contractual obligations and may charge if agreed timings 

are not adhered to.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
The Year 3/4 Teaching Team.  
 


